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NOTICE

From:
Department of Public Health, Medication Administration Program (MAP)

To:
MAP Administrators and Coordinators

Date:
March 20, 2020

Subject:
COVID-19 - Valid HCP Signatures
On March 10, 2020, Governor Charles D. Baker declared a State of Emergency in the Commonwealth to respond to the spread of COVID-19. In light of this emergency and associated social distancing guidance, several Medication Administration Program (MAP) sites are engaging in telehealth, rather than in-person encounters in non-emergent circumstances. 

For your information during this emergency, please refer to this previously-issued advisory for guidance on acceptable signatures on Health Care Provider (HCP) orders, and note that this guidance applies to orders that are emailed from a HCP.
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